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Monday 29th April 2024 

Relationship and Sex Education (RSE) 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
As part of our PSHE curriculum, it is a statutory requirement for the school to deliver Relationship and Sex 
Education (RSE) to the children.  
 
We deliver this as part of our PSHE lessons and content will be covered over a number of weeks, with at 
least one lesson a week during the second half of the summer term. The curriculum we are delivering is 
created by the ‘Christopher Winter Project’ and is quality assured by the PSHE Association. This is the sixth 
year that we are delivering this content. 
 
As part of teaching RSE, we have to share the curriculum and content that we will be delivering to the 
children with parents and carers. Therefore, we have created a power point presentation that discusses 
the content and explains the curriculum we are going to follow, and what your child will learn. This power 
point is available on the school website. Please click on the following link, which will take you to the school 
website: www.brooklandjm.herts.sch.uk . Then go to curriculum, PSHE, and then the RSE folder, which is 
located on the right of the page. The power point is split into 3 parts so please do watch each part. We 
have voice recorded over the presentation so please put the power point into slideshow mode to hear 
the voice-overs. 
 
As well as this, we have uploaded our school policy on RSE to the website (same place as the power points) 
for you all to read. In addition, on the same page on the school website is a RSE primary school guide for 
parents. This gives further information about the RSE curriculum. 
 
Please do send in any questions or queries you may have in regards to the policy to your class email 
address with the subject ‘RSE.’ 
 
If you are considering withdrawing your child from the ‘sex education’ lessons then please do get in 
contact with us so we can discuss this further. Please read the guide on the school website, which gives 
further details about which areas from which you can withdraw your child. This will mainly be the case for 
year 6 children. 
 
If you do have any questions or queries, please could you make contact with the school no later than 
Wednesday 22nd May, as we would like to implement our RSE lessons in the weeks after half term. 
 
Kind regards, 

Caroline Abraham 

Assistant Head teacher                     
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